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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), wishes to remind delegations of item 4 of the document “Working Procedures to Achieve the Establishment of the Committee Provided for in the Inter-American Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities” (CP/CAJP-2415/06 add. 1 rev. 1), which states that “The states parties will submit in writing, no later than Tuesday, October 31, 2006, their initial comments on the character of the documents to be presented by the Secretary General.  To that end, the Secretariat will distribute suggested guidelines to the states parties for their consideration.  The replies will assist the General Secretariat in drafting the proposed documents for subsequent consideration, during the preparatory process.”


Delegations are also reminded that another document was also distributed for that purpose: “General Orientation regarding the Contents of the First Report of the States Parties to the ‘Inter-American Convention for the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Persons with Disabilities’” (CP/CAJP-2420/06), prepared by the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) at the request of the states that met in informal consultations on September 19, 2006.
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